
If you have any questions about the study, please call 
our toll-free number at: 877-504-1086 or email us at: 
nlsy97@norc.org.

Additional information about the NLSY97 and the U.S. 
Bureau of Labor Statistics can be found at:  
www.bls.gov/respondents/nls/.

Thank you for your continued 
participation in the NLSY97!

http://www.bls.gov/respondents/nls/

